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As a resident of a nearby village to the Mallard Pass project. We were flooded for the first time this winter, flooded from the
saturated ground water from the farmland that will contain the Mallard pass solar farm. It has been devastating for our
family and our village and must appeal that all factors and alternate options be considered carefully when making the
decision on mallard pass.


